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ADAMS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Citizen Comment Period on Neighborhood Stabilization Program 3 Substantial Amendment 
 

Adams County Community Development has prepared a Substantial Amendment to its Five Year Consolidated Plan 
and 2010 Action Plan for the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and is making it available for 
citizen comment.  The Substantial Amendment is pursuant to the HUD’s Neighborhood Stabilization Program 3 
(NSP3) authorized in the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act, of which Adams County 
has received $1,997,322 to continue to address the issues of foreclosure and neighborhood stabilization throughout 
Adams County. 
 
These funds benefit the Adams County entitlement area and citizens who are low- to 120% area median income.  
The Adams County NSP3 allocation includes eligible areas of greatest risk located throughout the Urban County. 
 

The NSP3 Substantial Amendment is available for review at the following location: 
 

Adams County Community Development 
4430 South Adams County Parkway, Suite C1900 

Brighton, CO 80601 
(720) 523-6200 

Fax (720) 523-6999 
Office Hours: 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Monday – Friday 
 

The NSP3 Substantial Amendment is also available on the Adams County Website (www.adcogov.org) under 
Adams County > County Government > Community Development > Library > Publications and Reports 

 
Citizens can make comments by telephone, in writing, by fax, or email to Celia Jones at cjones@adcogov.org.  
Citizen comments will be taken from February 14, 2011 through February 28, 2011. 
 
AVAILABLE UPON IN SPANISH UPON REQUEST.  Please call 720.523.6200 or email cjones@adcogov.org. 
 

Disponible en Español si lo solicita . 
 

 


